
 

 

16th July 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Information for the start of school September 2021 
 

Please find information regarding the starting of school on Monday 6th September 2021. If any of 
this information changes over the summer holidays you will be informed. 
 
For our arrangements regarding Covid please see the letter that will be sent out on Monday 19th 
July. It will also be found on our website. 
 
Drop off and Pick up 
All gates to open at 8:35 and close at 8:45 
 
Years: Reception, Yr1 & 2, Yr5 & 6 
Arrangements for these year groups is to stay the same as it has been through Covid. This system 
has worked well and will be reviewed regularly. 
 
Years 3 & 4 
To ease congestion in the alleyway we have decided to ask the children in Years 3 & 4 to enter and 
exit the school via the Year 6 green gate. The children can then walk down the corridor to their 
classroom. There will be a member of staff on this gate at all times to take messages or help children 
if needed. Please do not leave your children unattended in the carpark before the school is open. 
 
Clubs 
The list of after school clubs available for September is being sent home today with the Up to the 
Minute. Our After School Club, Woodpeckers, will continue to run for breakfast (7:30 to 8:30) and 
after school (3:15-5:30). Places are limited so please ensure that you book in advance. 
 
Uniform 
Please ensure that you child has the correct uniform and PE kit in September. Trainers are only 
allowed for PE, not as part of school uniform, unless there is a specific reason that has been 
communicated to the school.  
 
Fruit & drink 
After morning break all the children have an opportunity to have a snack and a drink.  
Reception, Years 1 & 2 - fruit/veg is provided.  
Years 3-6 - please send your children in with a piece of fruit or vegetable (apple, carrot, banana etc.). 
Please do not send in any other types of snacks.  
All children need a water bottle (with a non-spill lid or sports lid), filled with water only. 
 
  



 

Book bags and ruck sacks 
We ask that book bags are used for all children from Reception to Year 4 – no rucksacks please. 
Please limit the keyrings attached to the sides of the book bags to one! Unfortunately there is not 
enough room in the classrooms for rucksacks for the younger children. Children in Years 5 & 6 can 
use rucksacks as they are beginning to take more homework and equipment into school.  
 
Stationery 
Infant children (Reception, Years 1 &2) do not need to bring in any stationery. 
Junior children (Years 3-6) can bring in their own pencil cases and stationery. These pencil cases 
cannot be over large or too distracting (they will be sent home if this is the case).  
Please include: 
2x writing pencils 
2x writing pens (black) 
2x green pens 
1x yellow highlighter 
A ruler 
A rubber 
Pencil sharpener 
Coloured pencils (optional) 
 
The school stationery shop will reopen and can provide a start-up pencil case that includes all of the 
above for £2 (except the coloured pencils). 
 
We hope that this is everything that you need to know. 
 
If you need any other information please call the school office or email 
messages@loxwoodschool.com and we will be happy to help. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ms Kitson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:messages@loxwoodschool.com

